
Freedom Call...Join the Global March to Jerusalem

 

On 30 March 2012, from all continents we will converge and gather along the Palestinian borders with Jordan, Egypt, Syria and
Lebanon, with the participation of delegations joining us from every country in the world in a peaceful march towards Palestine.

Right For All is participating from Switzerland in the organization of the Global March to Jerusalem.

Since the Zionist occupation in 1948, and subsequent occupation of Jerusalem and the rest of Palestine in 1967, we have
witnessed growing efforts to Judaize Jerusalem and colonize Palestine. These crimes against humanity are done under the
political protection and full support of successive American administrations and enforced by its veto at the United Nations.

The goal of the Zionists is to force Palestinian residents out of Jerusalem and the rest of Palestine through acts of state
terrorism, economic pressures, legal restrictions, and outright expulsions.
 Jerusalem and all Palestine must be liberated, saved and restored as a land of freedom and coexistence of the peoples of
world, of all religious and cultural backgrounds.

 • We affirm that Jerusalem is our common and universal heritage and represents the heritage of all mankind. The defense
Jerusalem and its liberation  is a duty for all free peoples of the world and we call on all institutions, organizations and
individuals to participate in this duty.
 • We denounce the Judaization of Jerusalem and the colonization of Palestine. We call for the protection of holy places and all
archaeological sites and also to consider all efforts made to change its Arab identity and culture as a crime against humanity.
 • We condemn the policy of ethnic cleansing used by Israeli authorities to expel Palestinians from their land.
 We also condemn the continued construction of the wall of apartheid by the Zionist occupation forces to expropriate Palestinian
lands and to convert the land areas occupied to
 isolated areas.
 • We ask everyone to join Palestinians for the Earth Day on 30 March.

 We call all of you who love freedom to gather in Bern, Saturday, March 31 to support the Palestinian cause. And for
those who wish to directly participate in the March on its way to Jordan please contact us.

 

For more details, please call Zerka on +41 22 321 12 55 or +41 79 264 25 90


